
   

Ladewig-Zinkgraf American Legion Post 243 

40 Stafford Street, P.O. Box 416, Plymouth, WI 53073 

www.wilegionpost243.org 

Post business meetings are held the second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM 

Officers 

Post Commander – Eugene Blindauer 920-893-8191  Sgt. at Arms – David Neidfeldt  920-838-5805 

1
st
 Vice – DuWayne Wieck  920-627-1879  Sgt. at Arms – Don Guse  920-565-3770 

2
nd

 Vice – William Balke  920-892-4543  Adjutant – Konrad Kaczkowski  920-892-2651 

Chaplain – Robert Sherfy  920-400-1119  Finance Officer – Rick Zinkgraf  920-893-0686 

Service Officer-John Wilde  920-893-0204 

Auxiliary Unit 243 Officers 

President – Cindy Faller   920-892-7699  Treasurer – Ann Kaczkowski  920-892-2651  

Vice President – Leslie Sanzo  313-407-3310  Membership – Kathy Halloran  920-892-4818 

Chaplain – Rose Wirtz   920-918-5157  Parliamentarian – Violet Feldmann 920-892-4784 

Secretary – Gina Lentz   920-893-0599  

Hall Rental – contact Greg Ziegler 920 892-4484 

Meeting Highlights 
February 10th, 2015 

Attendance: 39 members 
Membership: Post goal was set at 159 members, we are presently at 161 or 101.26%, and the Adjutant served 
sub sandwiches after the meeting with a Big Thank You 
Oratorical: Ed Schroeder reported that the District will be represented by a student from Cedarburg at the 
Regional event at Ripon College February 14th 
Scholarship: Dennis Halloran reported that he has over a hundred applications for his committee to review 
and the scholarship will be presented May 20th at the High School 
House Committee: Greg Ziegler reported that Apt. #1 will have a new tenant very shortly and apt. 4 will be 
open soon at $400.00 a month if any member knows of anyone looking to rent 
Shooting Sports: DuWayne Wieck informed the membership with the expansion of the program there is a 
need for a couple of more rifles. He presented three proposals and after discussion the membership voted to 
purchase one pump air rifle and one CO2 rifle for a price of $382.95 
Badger Boys: There is vacancy for the chairmanship, with Jeff Ladwig stepping down, any interested member 
please contact Commander Blindauer A.S.A.P. The membership did approve to sponsor two boys for the 
upcoming year. 
Safety Patrol: The membership voted to donate $170.00 to the Plymouth Safety Patrol for a wreath to be laid 
at the Tomb of the Unknowns Arlington cemetery May 4th, 2015 during their annual trip to Washington DC 
Four Chaplains: The Adjutant reported that 77 attended the program at St. John the Baptist on Sunday 
February 8th, Knights of Columbus provided coffee and donuts 
G.I. Breakfast: Sunday February 15th 8:00 – Noon any and all help is appreciated especially at cleanup, which 
normally takes about an hour 
Social night: Tuesday February 24th this is by “Called In Reservations Only” No Exceptions please call Rick 
Zinkgraf 893 – 0686   No Later Than Friday February 20th  
Sick Call: Antone Costa (Progressive Health Care in Sheboygan) and Larry Behr 
Taps: Ken Deicher and Pat Sweeney Bud’s wife 
Save the Date: April 28th Post’s 95th anniversary Laack’s Hall; May 15th Denis Rohan National Commander fund 
raiser Laack’s Hall 
Note: Want updated information about the Post, current updates from the State & National American Legion 
offices, and current news about Veteran issues ? Join the Post address book by sending your e-mail address to  
kkaczkowski@wi.rr.com 

NEXT MEETING MARCH 10TH 7:00 PM ROCKY KNOLL 
 

Auxiliary Notes 
 

SOUP EXTRAVAGANAZA is Sunday Feb. 22 from 11-2pm. 3 different soups, 2 that are gluten free!   Adults $8, 
kids 5-12 $6 and kids 5 and under free. Cookies and uncut bars are needed and can be dropped off on 
Saturday from 9-11AM or after 9AM Sunday. Proceeds will be going to The Honor Flights.  
Paperback books are being collected National Security to be mailed service personnel in early May.  Please 
bring action best sellers, True Crime or Mystery books to GI Breakfast, soup extravaganza or our meetings or 
call an officer listed on top for collection. NO ROMANCE books please. 
Services were conducted for long time member Pat Sweeney on Wed. February 11. 
EAF for next month is 10 cents for every Valentine you receive and send out.  

 

http://www.wilegionpost243.org/

